
 

Las Animas Levee – Status Update – February 2, 2024 

ATTENDANCE:   Aaron Humphrey (AECOM) 
  Andy Steininger (AECOM 
  KC Robinson (AECOM)  

Bryan Simmons (ARCD) 
Dave Armstrong (ARCD) 

   
AECOM STATUS UPDATE:  

• Laboratory testing is just about complete. We have been receiving draft versions of data to allow us 
to proceed.  

• Survey is complete. CAD plans are in good shape to serve as basis for upcoming analyses.  
• Freeboard analysis is nearly complete. Have been trying to coordinate with WSP for final verification 

of our hydraulic model version before distributing.  
• Have started moving forward with geotechnical engineering. Still in early phases, but will ramp up 

quickly now that laboratory testing is nearly complete.  
• CWCB has reached out and wants an update on the overall project schedule as follow up to our 

8/1/23 meeting with them. Meeting invitation was forwarded to Bryan. Anticipate a 2 month delay 
this year due to survey and geotechnical delays last summer. Schedule for delivery of our evaluation 
moved from May to July. Remainder of long-term schedule looks reasonable still.   

 
QUESTIONS/DISCUSSIONS:  
• Will bring City Emergency Manager into the project at some point when we’re further down the 

road towards understanding what needs to be done.  
 

  


